
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

K-2 Public Speaking Assembly, 2025 

 

Dear Parent/carer 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to present a book excerpt 

or poem at our K-2 Public Speaking Assembly. This is a wonderful opportunity for them to 

showcase their skills, and we are incredibly proud of their achievement. 

We would like to invite you to attend the assembly on Wednesday, 24th September, at 12:00 

PM in the school hall. Please arrive promptly as we will begin on time to conclude before 

the lunch bell. 

We look forward to sharing this special achievement with you and your child. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Noelle Stoeckl 
K-2 Public Speaking Coordinator 
 


